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Dear parents and carers,  
 
 
 
 
The second week of home schooling completed and the Easter 
Holidays now upon us. We all need a break, so no work will 
be set by Teachers over the two week Easter period. Try to re-
lax a little, and enjoy the time with your families as best we 
all can in current circumstances.  I will be checking my emails 
if you do need to make contact over the break. 
 
Again, all the teachers are really delighted with the children’s 
responses that they are sending through. If you are respond-
ing via Seesaw, please supervise your child’s posts, to ensure 
we are all keeping our children safe online. 
 
We are trying hard to set the right amount of work and also 
a variety of  activities to make them as widely appealing as 
possible. We can’t stress enough that you should not feel that 
you are being expected to be teachers, and there is no set ex-
pectation of what is to be done. Just do what’s right for your 
child and your family.   
 
Wishing you all a peaceful and safe Easter Break. We will re-
sume on  Monday 20th April. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Take care, and keep safe every-
one.  
        Jacquie Birch              
Associate Headteacher 



 



 

 

Parents can apply for FSM online if their financial circumstances 
have changed. 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meal 

                                             Free School Meals  

https://stories.audible.com/discovery 
 

Dkfindout.com 
To look up facts on anything of interest. 

 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals


 

 



 



 

 



 

Another absolutely super week’s work from Vulcan 
Class. So many fantastic responses. Mrs Hill and 
Mrs Munday are especially pleased this week with 
Amy, Spencer, Teadora , Lewis and Toby.  
    
Brilliant stuff everyone. Thank you  



 

 



 

Brilliant dinosaur 
fossils by Licoln and 
Jenson  

Absolutely fantastic 
work all week from 
Vantage Class. 
 
Such creativity being 
shown and a brilliant 
response to the suggest-
ed  learning activities. 
 
All of you are super-
stars. Huge well done 
everyone.  



 

 

Some brilliant work from lots of you, again!  Mrs Cox 
was especially impressed with Lilly, Josh Sera, Connie, 
Jeremy, Beau, Sebastian, Piotr. All of you are fabu-
lous. 



 

  Poetry Corner  



 

               Football Quiz



 

Football Quiz 



 

n response to the COVID-19 outbreak, Medicspot has launched its Hand Wash Challenge, 
a new initiative for children at Lighthorne Heath Primary School to learn about washing their 
hands in a fun and creative way. 

 

We're asking primary school children to share their creative ideas to help encourage fre-
quent hand washing. They could make a poster, film a video, record a song, do a science 
experiment or write a poem about handwashing. 
 

The top entry will receive £500 for their primary school and 10 runner-ups will receive £100 
for their primary school. This could go towards hand sanitisers, software, books, stationery, 
or anything else for your primary school. There will also be a downloadable certificate for 
every entry received. 
 

https://www.medicspot.co.uk/handwash


 



 



 


